Piece of news:
On Friday 24th July 2009 a demonstration took place in front of the Regional Council in Lvov, as a reaction to the appeal of the pastoral letter against the planned gay-parade campaigns. A week afterwards, on 31st July 2009, the demonstration continued in front of the Regional and the Town Councils, with the participation of journalists. On the same day a like demonstration took place in front of the Regional Council in Ivano-Frankivsk. We believe that every honest citizen of Ukraine will support, either by approval or by personal participation, these demonstrations which can stop the spread of moral infection in Ukraine.
